Castlecroft Primary School

Headteacher: MrA. Dyall

Address: Windmill Crescent, Castlecroft, Wolverhampton, WV3 8HS
Tel: 01902 556606

Email: office@castlecroftprimaryschool.co.uk

EARLY YEARS SPORTS DAY

This year we will be hosting our Early Years
Sports Day for the second year running.

We have made some changes this year and the children will be in small groups moving
around different stations. This means parents will move from station to station
with their child’s group. There is a mix of races and non-competitive activities.

Each activity will last approximately 10 minutes. By organising it this way the
children will not have to sit waiting for their turn too long and parents will get to
see their children doing more activities!

If your child attends Nursery in the afternoon they are invited to join us in the
morning. They can bring lunch and stay for the afternoon session or go home after
sports day.

We look forward to seeing you on THURSDAY 13 JULY at 10.00AM. Sports Day
will take place on the school field and the gate to the field will be open just before
10.00am.

Many thanks
The Early Years Team

"We are all different, we are all special” e=

MUSIC MARK // %\k @ memm'::n
L A 360 Safe o
e et B

W the online safey seff-review tool



